Wednesday, September 27

e Calling ALL Freshman! The deadline for freshman election packets has been extended until tomorrow.
Elected officials get to be in charge of class fundraising, which brings in money for your prom! There's an
after school meeting on Friday in Mrs. Adams room A328.

e Good Morning Sophomores! On Wednesday, October 11, all sophomores will take the School
Day PSAT — the preliminary SAT College Board exam. Non-testing students will be either
assigned Late Arrival or Academic support. Don’t want to be assigned Academic Support? Then
NOW is a great time to turn in missing assignments or study for that exam!

e The International Student Organization will meet today after school in room A320. All members
and prospective members are encouraged to attend.

e Our next Latin Image Club meeting will be next Tuesday October 3rd after school in the Career
Center room A107, everyone is welcome!

e Your last opportunity to pre-purchase a 2018 yearbook is this Friday, September 29, so don’t
miss out if you haven’t purchased yours yet! You can buy your yearbook at the Treasurer’s
Office for $65 with cash or check only. You will not be able to purchase a yearbook if you have
unresolved fines.

e Can you fluently read, write, speak, and listen in a language other than English? If so, you can
earn up to four high school credits in world language by passing the World Language Proficiency
Assessment. You can register and pay the $10 testing fee to the treasurer or $13 to pay and
register online. Registration is now open until October 20.

e Attention all EHS students. Our Annual High School and Beyond Night event is scheduled for
October 10 at 5:30 pm. There will be free pizza, a keynote speaker and representatives from
colleges, technical schools and the military that you can talk to. Seniors: there will also be
FAFSA support in the Library. See you on October 10 at 5:30.

Today in Sports:
e Cross Country at Lyndale park at 3:45
e Tennis vs Stanwood at 3:30




